
 

                     COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

COMMONWEALTH KEYSTONE BUILDING 
400 NORTH STREET 

HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17120 

 
IN REPLY PLEASE 

REFER TO OUR FILE 
 

Docket No. 
L-2016-2557886 

 
September 29, 2023 

 
To: Parties of Record 
 

Re: Initiative to Review and Revise the Existing Low-Income Usage Reduction 
Program (LIURP) Regulations at 52 Pa. Code §§ 58.1—58.18 
Docket No. L-2016-2557886; Fiscal No. 57-340 

 
On May 18, 2023, the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission entered a Notice of 

Proposed Rulemaking (NOPR) in the captioned proceeding.  A tolling memorandum 
from the Office of Attorney General was received by the Commission on September 18, 
2023. 
 

The opportunity for public comment on the NOPR will commence upon 
publication of the NOPR in the Pennsylvania Bulletin. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Karen Thorne in the Commission’s 

Law Bureau at kathorne@pa.gov. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rosemary Chiavetta 
Secretary 

 
 
 
cc: Erin Tate, PUC Law Bureau 

Louise Fink Smith, PUC Law Bureau 
Joseph Magee, PUC Bureau of Consumer Services 
Regina Carter, PUC Bureau of Consumer Services 


